
January 12, 2023 
  
  
To: All Deer Park RV Resort Lot Owners 
  
From:  Board of Directors, Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
  
Subject: Dues increase 
  
G-7 has notified us that the Usage Fees for the Amenities and Common Area 
access provided by G7 will be increased effective February, 2023.  The increase is 
$10.00 per month so the total Association Dues from each lot owner will become 
$120.00 per month.  
  
Since the board recognizes this is short notice, we have agreed to use operating 
funds from lot sale transfer fees, etc. to pay the increase for each lot owner 
through June of 2023.   Therefore, the dues increase for each owner will become 
effective July 2023 and each owner will owe $120.00 per month.   
  
Any questions you may have should be directed to our email address below or 
to any Board member. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the next annual board meeting June 21st. 
  
Sincerely, 
Board of Directors 
Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
Deer Park, WA 
  
Website: http://dprvoa.club 
Email: dprvoa@gmail.com 
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